
SIS/CIR/2022-23/034                                                                                    30th Jan, 2023

Dear Parents,

Since the weather has turned unusually warm, we have decided to start the
Annual Sports at 9am instead of 10 am as informed earlier. The date remains the
same, i.e. Saturday February 2023. All participants must report to school by 8am.

We appreciate your support.

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


